STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF JANUARY 16, 2022

8:30 Worship Attendance = 79 9:30 Sunday School Attendance = 51 10:30 Worship Attendance = 94 Wednesday Connection Attendance = 83

Total Worship Attendance = 173

Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund

 Initial
 \$40.00

 Loose
 \$3,182.00

 Sunday School
 \$87.00

 Envelopes
 \$4.445.00

 Total General Fund
 \$7,754.00

 Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = \$6,241.85

CCDR Offerings (Mortgage)

 Gary Martin Memorial
 \$75.00

 Card Ministry
 \$31.00

 CCDR Giving
 \$140.00

 Total CCDR
 \$246.00

Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = \$1,088.15

NOTES: Current Mortgage Debt = \$628,841.67 Monthly Mortgage = \$4,715.28

Other Designated Giving

APB Rental \$150.00
Missions \$325.00
Birthday Gift For Jesus (BGFJ) \$1,050.00
Total Other Designated Giving \$1,525.00

Total Weekly Offering:

\$7,754.00 + \$246.00 + \$1,525.00 = \$9,525.00

NOTES:

- (I) The offerings listed above **do not** include Online Giving.
- (2) **Online Giving** for December was:

GF - \$3,985.00 + CCDR - \$280.00 + BGFJ - \$1,200.00 = \$5,465.00

Reminders and Upcoming Events:

1/23: Sanctity of Human Life Sunday

1/19: Wednesday Night Connection Groups at 7:00 pm

1/20: GriefShare 6:00 pm 1/22: Men's Prayer at 8 am

2/5: Get Wild with God outing at Col Denning State Park at 10:30 am

2/6: Scouts Sunday

2/15: Women's Ministry Meeting at 6:30

Karate School meets Monday & Thursday at 6:00 pm

Cub Scouts meet every Tuesday at 6:30 pm Girl Scouts meet every Monday at 5:30 pm

Newville First Church of God "The Connection Place"

January 23, 2022





Pastor Wayne A. Good

Director of Visitation: Pastor Dick Reese Director of Youth Ministry: Shawn Peale Director of Children's Ministry: Katie Kane Women's Care Ministry: Pastor Kathryn Griffith

Newville First Church of God January 23, 2022 8:30 & 10:30 am

Musical Prelude - A Time of Preparing to Worship

A Time of Worship

"The Lion and The Lamb"

Worship Team

"Run To The Father"

"10,000 Reasons"

Worship in the Giving of Our Tithes and Offerings

Hearing from God's Word

Message: Your Life is Precious Pastor Wayne

Text: Genesis 1:27-28

A Prayer of Sending

Musical Postlude - A Time of Reflection



The February Newsletter deadline is **TODAY**.



Remember that your **BGFJ** offering may be given online through our website. Thank you for your faithful financial support to all the ministries of our church.

Join with Pastors Heidi & Kathryn for "GriefShare", a biblical perspective video seminar series featuring foremost Christian experts on grief and recovery topics and group discussions. Sessions are held on Thursdays from 6-8 pm, through March 10th. It's never too late to join!

Pastor Wayne will be doing a **baptism service** during the month of February. If you have received Jesus as your Savior and would like to follow up with being baptized, please contact Pastor Wayne or the church office **by January 30th**.

If you are interested in **Child Dedication** for your child, please contact Pastor Wayne or the church office **by January 30th**.

All choir practices are postponed until Wednesday, February 2nd. This includes both regular choir and the cantata practices. Prior to that date, a re-evaluation will be done for practices to resume.

The Youth 5TH Quarter Game Night following the Big Spring Bulldog basketball game will be on **February 4**th from about 9 pm to midnight. Bring a friend and join us for some fun and fellowship!

Ladies, Mark your calendar for Tuesday, February 15th at 6:30 pm for a Women's Ministry Meeting here at the church.

Girls In God Growing Laughing Eating and Sharing (GIGGLES) will meet on February 22nd at Olive Garden in Chambersburg at noon. If you need a ride, please be at the church by 11:15 am. Sign up on the sheet by the mailroom so we can have an approximate count for the restaurant!

To Our Church Family, Ed and I would like to thank you for your prayers, calls, visits from Pastor Reese, Tom Griffie, Buz Anderson, Don Heishman and Larry Wilhide. (We look forward to them) for the past 2 years. We miss the church but it is too much on Ed to take him away. He only goes to doctor visits and ambulance trips when necessary. Thank you also for prayers for Kelly's family as they go through some scary things. We know God is in control and he keeps us focused on the end result, Peace and Healing. Thank you again! Rhonda and Ed Hall



LADIES DAY OUT!

Friends of the Heart of Carlisle First Church of God presents "WHAT EVERY GIRL NEEDS: REFUGE, REDEMPTION, RESTORATION AND A FEW GOOD RECIPES."

DATE: Saturday, March 19, 2022 TIME: 9:00 AM – 2:00 PM
To register go to https://carlislecog.org/ladies-day-out or contact Carol Bretz at (717)243-0387.